
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

GIlwell 24 

Friday 12 to Sunday 14 July 2019 

 

Following on from the success of last year’s trip, we are running another district trip to 

Gilwell 24 at Gillwell Park, London. 

 

The event will run from 12 - 14 July 2019. The cost of the trip will be £115 and includes 

return minibus transport, the admission ticket, an event t-shirt and food for the weekend 

(including £5 meal voucher for lunch at Peterborough services on Sunday). 

 

If your child would like to come, please pay a non-returnable deposit of £50 to your unit 

leader by 30 April 2019. Cheques should be in a named envelope, made payable to 

‘Blacktoft Beacon District Scouts’, along with the required t-shirt size.  

(Sizes available are: S – 34/36”, M – 38/40”, L – 42/44”, XL – 46/48”, XXL – 50/52”) 

 

The remaining balance of £65 must be paid by Friday 28 June 2019. 

 

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact either your 

Explorer leader or any of the people below. Please feel free to take a look at the event 

website too - www.gilwell24.org.uk.  

 

Yours in Scouting 

 

Shaun Wilson 

DESC Blacktoft Beacon Scouts 

desc@blacktoftbeacon-scouts.org.uk 

 

Richard Moverley      Lucy Carne 

Cottingham Explorer Leader    DESC YL Blacktoft Beacon Scouts 

cottinghamexplorers@gmail.com   descyl@blactoftbacon-scouts.org.uk 
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